
 
 

 
 
 
 

We send you greetings from your Brothers and Sisters of the 

Pathway East Georgia Walk to Emmaus Community in 

Conyers, Georgia.  Our prayers are with you as you walk 

with Christ this weekend.  Receive the blessings of the Holy 

Spirit and your hearts will be strangely warmed and your 

eyes opened fully to experience the love of Jesus. We wish 

you many wonderful Fourth Days and pray that you will 

continue to feel God’s presence in your life. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They said to each other, "Did not our 

hearts burn within us while he talked 

to us on the road, while he opened to 

us the Scriptures?"   Luke 24:32  
               

                                                                                 

                                                                                 

                                                                               

  
                                                                               


